
 

 

Youth Sports Leagues 
Parent Information 

 
What to bring: 
Players need to wear gym shoes, shorts, team T-shirts, and knee pads (for volleyball) for games and 
regular T-shirts for practice. Players will receive their team T-shirts at their first game or first practice. 
Please no jewelry. 
 
Viewing: 
Family and friends are invited to watch games from the upper running track. There are a limited 
number of chairs, so please bring your own. Running track is not available during weeknight practice 
times.  
 
Checking in-out: 
The Main Entrance will be open for your convenience on practice and game days. Players and families 
will need to sign-in and out at the front desk each time.  Please be patient as each team will be arriving 
around the same time. 
 
Siblings: 
ALL siblings are required to stay with an adult during practices and games. Please do not allow your 
children to run around the facility unattended. 
 
Parking:  
NECC requests that non-members find street parking or use the Key Bank parking lot at 3839 N.E. 
Broadway St. after the bank is closed.  [Key Bank closes at 5pm on weekdays, 1pm on Saturdays and is 
closed all day Sundays] 
The NECC parking lot is available after 5pm on Saturday and after 4pm Sunday for both members 
and non-members. Current members with valid membership issued parking permits are welcome to 
park in the NECC parking lot during business hours.  Please remember do not park in the Starbucks 
parking lot.  
 
Other: 
If you are unable to attend a practice or a game please communicate with your coach.  NECC does not 
need that information. 
 
Each team will need a team-parent to help organize the team snack list and a small 
get-together at the end of the season. If you would like to help out please contact your coach. 


